
Contact: Eric  Mayne

Statement:  NHTSA Recall Scrutiny

May 19, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. -  FCA US LLC takes seriously its commitment to provide safe vehicles that meet

customer expectations for quality and workmanship.

 

The Company is fully aligned with NHTSA’s desire to promote efficient execution of vehicle recalls and enhance

completion rates. We look forward to providing a comprehensive response to NHTSA’s inquiry with respect to the

cited campaigns consistent with the Company’s longstanding commitment to transparency.

 

FCA US will continue to cooperate with NHTSA in its efforts to identify ways in which it can more quickly identify

issues, determine fixes and execute campaigns.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


